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This paper presents the Government’s response to the report of the Social Services and 
Community Committee on the petition entitled, “Our elderly deserve a champion”. The 
Social Services and Community Committee recommended Government to investigate the 
establishment of a Commissioner for the Elderly. The Government response notes the 
Government’s intention to implement an Aged Care Commissioner (within the office of 
the Health and Disability Commissioner) responsible for the monitoring of aged care 
services, ensuring the rights of older people are protected. 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if 
requested, would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Where 
this is the case, the relevant sections of the Act that would apply have been identified. 
Where information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would 
outweigh the reasons for withholding it. This is the key to the redaction code used for 
this release: 

• Out of scope – material is unrelated to the information being released. 
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